
Charles Kiley, Director 
Institute for Psychosexual Health 
6815 W. Capitol Dr, Suite 310 
Milwaukee WI 53216 

Dear Chuck: 

 Haight St #  
San Francisco 94117 

Thank you for your letter of November 12 and especially for your 
check of $10. It will help a lot! I paraphrased your letter in 
the latest issue of FTM (enclosed). 

I also received a letter from Joe, which I recently answered, 
telline him what a lucky devil he is to have found you. 

The Advocate has commissioned me to do an article for them on the 
female-to-gay male transsexual, due Feb. 15. I'm really happy -
have ALWAYS wanted to do such an article for them. After that 
they want ano�her article from nc on FTM's frora the historical 
past, which I'll just glean from my Information for t e  Female-to­
� booklet. 

Last week I met with Dr. Ira Pauly at the Univ. of Nevada in Reno 
for the second time. He videotaped an interview with me, which he 
will show at the Annual ltg of the American Psychiatric Assn in 
loy, entitled "Female-to-Gay tale Transsexualism." Dr. Eli 

Colecan of the Univ. of Minnesota has published his case study on 
me in the Journal of Psychology & Human Sexuality, entitled 
''Ueterosexual Prior to Sex Reassignment - Homosexual Afterwards: 
A Case Study of a Female-to-Nale Transsexual." So hopefully this 
will now be a recognized condition and we won't have to hear 
anymore tlat there's no such thing as a FTM gay man. 

I plan to visit family/friends in lilwaukee socetice this year, so 
maybe we'll get a chance to meet then. I'll keep you informed. 

Regards, 

Lou Sullivan 

                 




